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WRITTEN QUESTION P-1418/06
by Paweł Piskorski (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Recognition of qualifications of Polish doctors in Germany

What progress has the Commission made in ensuring the recognition of the qualifications of Polish 
doctors? Although Poland has now been a Member State of the European Union for more than one 
year, the number of cases of discrimination against Polish doctors, involving refusal to recognise their 
qualifications, has not fallen, particularly in Germany?


